
 
Sent: 29/08/2016 5:22:11 PM 
Subject: re:PP002/16  Dear NBC    This is our submission,  in regard to the above Planning proposal.  We did not receive a submission form with the notification letter.  We wish it noted that we support the WRA submission with regard to this planning proposal.     We also wish to say: We do not want any of the section 94 funds spent on anything that does not improve directly our amenities in the valley, after all we are the ones who have contributed to these funds via  the purchase price of our properties.   We want what we were promised not something smaller, narrower and fundamentally low usability compared to what was originally planned.  We have made NO political donations.  Kind regards  Glynis Makin 9 Blue Wren Way WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 mob: 0402 148450 gmaqua4all@gmail.com  a smile can straighten out any curve. anon   ______________________________________________________________________ This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com ______________________________________________________________________ 


